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11/5/2023
Dear Families,

This week we observe Veterans Day. A few of the lower grades created cards for veterans that are being
delivered by Catholic Health. Thank you to all of the veterans in our community for your service. May God
continue to bless our current military and veterans.

VIRTUS Training: Please get VIRTUS trained in order to volunteer at our school.
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/

Sunday Breakfast Fundraiser
Please join us for breakfast from 9-1 on Sundays! The PTL is

ChOCOIG.I'e BOX sales ‘ doing an amazing job of helping us fundraise, if you would like to
by Grade Level (as of 11/3) volunteer to help - please reach out to the PTL.
2 pti@hnomschool.org
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h I Bar Fundraiser
This fundraiser ends on Friday, November 17, 2023. If you need
additional boxes to sell, please let us know.
III... I There will be three different class prizes awarded to the top
& ob.» r y PRI selling classes in N-Kinder, 1st-5th, and 6th-8th. Currently in the
© S o ¢ lead: Kindergarten, 3rd grade and 7th grade but that can change!
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‘_ Three class prizes will be awarded to the top-selling classes . . .. . .
in Nursery—Kindergarfen, Grades 1-5, and Grades 6-8l There will also be individual prizes to the single students that sell

the most chocolate.

Shoutouts From Friday:

Shout out to all of our 8th graders who took the TACHS exam on Saturday.

Mrs. Moltz to Katherine B. Thank you for being so kind by helping Ellie with her homework the other day at
B.A.S.E. We are grateful to have you at here!

Mrs. Moltz to Kevin Cooper: Thank you for showing your brother Daniel kindness and patience the other. The
way you helped him with his jacket and backpack showed what a good big brother you are. You both display
brotherly love and we enjoy seeing it.

Mrs. Fischer to Daniel R. Daniel helped to move the pumpkins with me while he was waiting for his bus to go
home. Daniel went out of his way to see if | was in need of help.


https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/

Mrs. Fischer to Nicholas. Nicholas had a super positive attitude during trunk or treat. He was very mindful and
helpful to the other students as well as the adults. Nicholas spent a good portion of the day seeing if any
teachers and or adults needed water or snack. Thank you!

Miss McEnaney to Thank you to Grade 6 and Miss Williams. It was a pleasure to prepare the Mass for All
Saints' day with you. You were focused and respectful in the classroom, at practice and during Mass. Thank
you to the students who prepared the petitions. Lectors, Alyssa and Mackenzie, you were outstanding for your
first time as lectors!

Mrs. Nimmo to Joseph: Happy Birthday! Joseph's birthday is sunday!

November is Native American Heritage Month. November is Black Catholic History Month.
This week:

Wednesday, November 8- Purple Color Day for Nursery and PreK ONLY. Nursery and PreK students can
wear purple.

Thursday, November 9, 2023 - Theme Day - Students, staff and volunteers please wear Red, White and Blue
Friday, November 10, 2023 - VVeterans Day - School is closed.
Next week:
Tuesday, November 14, 2023 - NCEA Day of Giving
Friday, November 17, 2023 - Pizza Day $3 per slice, 2 slices for $5 - Chocolate Bar Fundraiser money is due
Sunday, November 19, 2023 - School Mass at 11 am Please have your child wear the school uniform
Join us after mass for lunch!
Wednesday, November 22, 2023 - 9:30 Mass  Half Day Dismissal
Thursday, November 23 - Sunday, November 26: Thanksgiving Break - School is closed.
Thursday, November 30, 2023 - STEM Night
Thursday, November 30, 2023 - Trimester | Ends
Friday, December 1, 2023 - Trimester Il begins - Pizza Day $3 per slice, 2 slices for $5
Saturday, December 2, 2023 - Breakfast with Santa! Details coming soon!

Thank you for the feedback. Please continue to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. The easiest
way is by emailing me mvelasco5578@hnomschool.org or calling the main office (516)825-4009.

Peace and Blessings,

Mrs. Marcia Velasco

Principal
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